## Frilling, Tara

From:

Eileen McCormack < Eileen@eileenliu.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 12:54 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

No more tax hikes. Supplemental capital gains tax and hiking the personal tax rate are over the top. Responsible People work hard to save money and plan their lives accordingly. I am tired of this state spending beyond its means and asking hard working folks to pay for priorities that are not shared by the folks paying the bills. You only encourage folks who can to want to leave CT for less punitive government. I encourage you to think twice before hurting the prospects of this lovely state even more. Taxation is what forced a Revolution in this country. Raising taxes is NOT. A good thing. Government has gotten too comfortable spending other people's money. Lowering taxes will attract businesses and productive tax paying citizens which in the long run will make CT a more desirable, prosperous and self sustaining state. Think long term growth vs short term spending. Thank you.

Eileen McCormack < <u>Eileen@eileenliu.com</u>> 101 Waterville Road Southport